
14. GENERATIONS IN THE PARK

The Board considered a report outlining the concept of the “Generations in the
Park” project and seeking support for an event in a park in each Community Board
area in the 2000/01 financial year.

The Board decided:

1. To support in principle a “Generations in the Park” event and to seek to
encourage one such event in each ward area.

2. To approach a residents’ group in each ward to host an event in a park for
the year 2000 with seeding funding for this event to be provided by the
Board.


